Fontaine, Lisa

From: | Jean Thompson <jeanthompson@optonline.net>

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2012 12:32 PM

To: Bachman, Melanie; Cunliffe, Fred; robert. mercia@ct.gov; Mulcahy, Carriann; Perrone,
Michael; Roberts, Linda; Walsh, Christina; Weston, Jessica; Fontaine, Lisa; Martin, David
C.

Subject: Wind turbine regulations

To the members of the Connecticut Siting Council:

| would like to add my support to those residents of Colebrook Connecticut who are facing the prospect of 480 foot tall
wind turbines in dangerously close proximity to their homes.

The potential dangers to humans and to Wlldllfe would hardly seem to Justlfy the dubious provision of wind energy
benefits.

| hope we do not have to consider that all communities in Connecticut may be held hostage to such poorly drafted
regulations.

Sincerely,

Jean Thompson

334 Lake Avenue

Greenwich, Ct

06830

Sent from my iPad



